
 

  DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
     FRIDAY, JANUARY 20, 2023 

 

 
Winter Formal:  LC's Winter Formal "Midnight in the Stars" is this Saturday, January 21st at the Halls of St. 

George in Schererville. There are formal pictures available at the hall. Please see your email for the photo 
flyer. You must bring your LCHS ID in order to be allowed entry to the dance. If you are in need of a 
replacement ID, please stop in the main office.  There is a $5 charge for a new ID.  Please see Mrs. Collard in 
room E121 if you have any questions.  

 
Astronomy Club: There will be an Astronomy Club meeting after school today in Mr. Holdeman's room, 

C236.  The meeting will last about an hour. 

Ceramics, 2D and 3D Art:  Any Ceramics, 2D and 3D art students wanting their art projects, please be sure 

to stop by Mr. Volk’s or Ms. Cowan’s room to pick them up by today or they will be recycled. 

Robotics Club:  The Robotics Club is holding a t-shirt fundraiser. Short sleeve t-shirts for $15, long sleeve 

shirts for $20, and hoodies for $35.  If you are interested in purchasing, please see Mrs. Carr in C123 to place 
your order.  Today is the last day to order tshirts.   
 
Senior Class Cabinet:  The Senior Class Cabinet will have a meeting after school on Tuesday, 
January 24 in E120 to discuss the senior banquet and graduation 

Dollars for Scholars:  Dollars for Scholars will be having a meeting for current seniors only, after 
school on Tuesday, January 24 in the LGI.  We will be going over how to complete the Dollars for 
Scholars Scholarship application and answering any questions that you have.  If you haven't paid 
your $5 dues yet, please bring them to Mrs. Reznik in E122 anytime during the day before the 
meeting.   

RUNE Magazine: Calling all LC creatives! Starting now, submissions are open for the RUNE Creative Arts 

magazine! Anything creative, including 2D, 3D art, writing, acting, playing an instrument, etc, can be submitted 
to the magazine. Just find a poster around the school, scan the QR code, and submit! All submissions are due 
before Spring Break.  

 
 

 

 


